
 
Hilsea Street 

Hackney 
E5 0SH 

TEL : 020 8985 7898 

 
Important Dates 

Creative Week Event 
Wednesday 31st January 
Rec & Y1 Open morning 
Wednesday 31st January  

National E-Safety Day 
6th February 
Family Friday 

Non-uniform Day 
Friday 9th February 

Attendance  
Week beg: 15th Jan 

Our school target: 96.5% 
Last week: 96.1% 
Winning classes:  

KS1 Leeds (97.9%) 
KS2 Birmingham (99%) 

Well done! 

Tuck Shop 
Thank you to  

York Class for organising 
last week’s tuck shop. 
Amount raised was an 

amazing £116.15 
Thank you for all of your 

support! 

Reminder: 
Head Teachers Surgery 

Tuesday 30th Jan 
2:00—3:00pm 

Monday 5th February 
10am –11am 
School Tours 

Fri 2nd Feb at 09:45am 

Millfields Mag 
Friday 26th January 2018 

Viernes 26 de enero de 2018 

www.millfields.hackney.sch.uk E-mail: info@millfields.hackney.sch.uk 

WEBSITE OF THE WEEK:  
www.saferinternet.org.uk/safer-internet-day/2018 

Next PSA Meeting: 

TBC 

Getting Creative at Millfields 

There have been lots of exciting and very messy workshops and art activities happening 
this week at Millfields! Creative Week activities have all focussed around celebrating 
Hackney and it’s diverse communities. All of the work this week has been linked to one 
picture of Hackney that you will have seen on flyers and posters already. Each class has 
created pieces of art including junk modelling, sculptures, digital photos, films, paintings, 
collages and mosaics, which will be displayed for you all to see on ‘Creative Evening’ that 
takes place on Wednesday 31st January.  
Tickets are on sale now from the main office –adults £2 and accompanied children are 
free. There are two sessions with limited tickets for each and they are selling fast! We are 
also asking parents to bring a favourite traditional dish to share on the evening –no nuts 
please! Please sign up at the main office. We are looking forward to seeing you there to 
enjoy the delicious food and appreciate the children’s art work. Thank you to all the par-
ents and carers who have volunteered their time this week to support classes with their 
creative projects – your support is greatly appreciated.  
Also over the next few weeks, all of the classes will be visiting art galleries as part of their 
in-class learning about art techniques and artists; look out for the information letters com-
ing soon. 
In addition this week, Year 5 classes visited the Central Gurdwara as part of their RE 
work on Sikhism and year 1 classes visited East London Hindu temple as part of their RE 
topic work. These RE trips are a very important part of the children’s learning and ensures 
that we are always learning and celebrating each other religions, traditions and culture. 
Each class visits one place of worship over the year as part of their RE work. 
We have also had lots of international visitors to Millfields this week. On Wednesday we 
welcomed educators from Israel and China. Their visit to Millfields was part of an organ-
ised tour to look at inclusive education and see all our work on being a Rights Respecting 
School. Today we hosted teachers and leaders from Holland who were also interested in 
the curriculum and inclusion. They all thoroughly enjoyed the opportunities to speak to the 
children and staff about our school, and as always, I am very proud of them all! 
Next week we have an open session on Wednesday 31st January on reading for parents 
of children in Reception and Year 1. The session is from 9.10am for about half an hour 
and we have 6 places in each class – please book via the main office. On Tuesday 6th 
February we have a parent workshop on e-safety and safer use of the internet – please 
put the date in your diary! 
Finally, if we do not have more than one phone number for you on our information system 
or your number has changed, please let Crystal know asap. 
Have a good weekend. Best Wishes, Jane 



‘Come Dine with Us’  

This term, we are offering parents with children in Recep-
tion, Year 1, Years 4, 5 and 6, the opportunity to have lunch 
with their child. 

Lunch will start at 11.45am and you will be able to sit with 
your child and their friends in the Dining Hall, to take part 
in the daily routine, experience the atmosphere, and taste 
the lovely food that your children are offered every day. 

Please sign up and make a payment at the main office if 
you would like to join us on the day. 

Adult Meal with dessert =£4.20                                                   
Adult meal without dessert 

= £3.00 

Places are limited so please book early! 

Spring Term 2018 

Date Year Group 

Tues 6th Feb Year 6 

Tues 13th Mar Reception 

Tues 27th Mar Year 1 

Celebrating our Language of the Month; Gujarati, we’re having a 

KITE COMPETITION 
All you need to do is design & make your own kite.  Make sure you give it to Crystal in the 

Main office by Wednesday 7th February.  There will be a prize for the best Kite! 

The winners will be announced on Friday 9th February! 

GOOD LUCK!! 



Happy Birthday to the children and staff who celebrated 
their birthdays this week: 

 

20th January ~ Maggie Quinn, Amina Behidj, 
   Oliver Kelly, Jacob Ritchie, Carl Smith, 
   Gracie Windsor, Izaac Bador 
   & Mary Laudat Joseph 
21st January ~ Reuben McLardy, Ismaeel Abdul Ahad, 
   Frank Anachebe, Chi Blake,  
   Noah Jackson & Emma Ruane 
22nd January ~ Sarah Birikorang 
23rd January ~ Guylshen Asenova & Nino Garnier 
25th January ~ Viola Gaio Rosetto, Owais Safdar 
   & Nisa Kayam 
26th January ~ Amaarah Siddiqui 

  Many happy returns to you all! 

PSA After-school Tuck Shops  
Spring 2018 

We always need people to volunteer time to run the 
stall on the day and will need lots of donations of 

food on the day. Just take your food to the office on 
the day of your stall. Please remember that all food 

must be nut free to comply with school policy. 

Date Class 

Friday 2nd Feb Derby 

Friday 9th Feb Nottingham 

HALF TERM 

Friday 23rd Feb Leeds 

Friday 2nd Mar Sheffield 

Friday 9th Mar Oxford 

Friday 16th Mar Birmingham 

Friday 23rd Mar Portsmouth 

Thursday 29th Mar Cycle Club 

SHARING ASSEMBLIES 

Spring Term 2018 
Date EY and KS1 LKS2 and UKS2 

(Fridays) (Middle/Bottom Hall @ 9.10am) (Middle/Top Hall @ 9.10am) 

02/02/2018     
Portsmouth 

  
(Alice’s Class) 

09/02/2018   
Leeds 

  
Exeter 

(Alex’s Class) (Fintan’s Class) 

HALF TERM 

23/02/2018 
North London 

    
Swansea 

(Vicki’s Class) (Alex’s Class) 

02/03/2018   
Liverpool Sheffield 

  
(Kimberlie’s Class) (Rosie’s Class) 

09/03/2018 
Belfast 

    
Bristol  

(Kamilah’s Class) (Kingsley’s Class) 

16/03/2018   
Derby Winchester 

  
(Rachel’s Class) (Naomi’s Class) 

23/03/2018 
Cardiff 

    
Y5 Residential 

(Joy’s Class) (Y5 teachers) 




